
 

     
       

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

     
    

    
  

 
     

      
    

 
      

 
   

 
 

       
     

       
   

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

It is with deep respect and admiration that I write this letter of recommendation today on behalf of an 
important non-profit organization, Heart of Indiana United Way, an independent and self-governed 
member of the United Way Worldwide network. Established in 2021, Heart of Indiana United Way fights 
for the health, education and financial stability of every person in every community. 

Its mission is to improve the quality of life in its community by engaging people and organizations to 
advance education, income, and health outcomes for all. They achieve these goals through community 
investments, early childhood literacy programs, and financial support networks for communities. 

The team at Heart of Indiana United Way is composed of many wonderful staff and volunteers who are 
all warm, compassionate, and dedicated to giving back and supporting the community. They all strive 
toward the collective vision of a community where all individuals and families achieve their full 
potential. 

I highly recommend supporting Heart of Indiana United Way in any way you can, whether it’s a donation 
of your time or money. It’s a great organization that fights for the health, education, and financial 
stability of every person across the Delaware, Fayette, Henry, Madison, and Randolph counties of 
Indiana. 

Sincerely, 

Tyrone Thomas 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

2559 Milano Drive, Carmel, Indiana 46074 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/ttomas 
Main  317-896-0112 Email tyrone.thomas@schooleymitchell.com 
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